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11/06/2020 

 

 

Dear Year 11 

 

 

As we draw near to the end of your term and the beginning of your extended Summer holiday, I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your hard work over the last two years. I would also like 

to thank you personally and from the staff for the focus and effort you have put into your A-Level 

preparation work these last 4 weeks; this will put you in a strong position and help you to hit the ground 

running in September.  

 

 

Before you head off for your Summer holiday please could you access your Form Group Teams page, on 

Friday afternoon (12th June) at 2pm to enjoy a brief farewell assembly from your Form Tutor, Mr Wayne, 

Mr Wallace and me.  

 

 

Have a lovely and well deserved break! 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

David Durning 

Head of Student Development 

RGSHW 

 


